MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING
March 8, 2017

The Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board held its monthly meeting on
Wednesday, March 8, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. in the Community Services Conference
Room. Board members present were Jack Taylor, Lawayne Harris, Sherry Webb,
and Joe Roberts. Board members not present include Scott Findley, Ray Alvarez,
and Phil Gage. Others present include Guy Bailey, Golf Manager. Community
Services staff present were Lesli Andrews, Director, Chris Gibson, Assistant
Director, and Kaitlin Richardson, Secretary.

Chair, Jack Taylor called the meeting to order at 4:06p.m.

Lawayne Harris moved that the minutes of the February 8, 2017 meeting be approved.
Sherry Webb seconded the motion. With all in favor, the motion carried.

Discuss the future for the Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board: Guy Bailey stated
he would like to see the golf course go from a major appointment board to a membership
appointed board. Guy Bailey would like to create a men and women’s golf association
board.

Discuss of Facility Improvements: Guy Bailey informed the board that there would be
two new tee boxes on hole number 2 and 4. Alse, Guy Bailey is putting grass on hole
number 2 and 16. The air conditioning unit in the Pro Shop needs to be replaced before
the summer.

Review monthly Operation Report: Guy Bailey stated that the month of December was
a slow month, but in January and February, revenue increased.

Meeting adjourned at 4:29 p.m.
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